

YEAR 6 - LONDON RESIDENTIAL - 19TH - 21ST JUNE 2024

Tuesday, 26/09/2023

14:0

To Parents of: 🔂

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for paying the non-refundable deposit for the 2024 Year 6 London residential,

We have now allocated fundraising subsidies to the residential and can confirm the total cost per pupil for this residential.

Thanks to a generous donation from FOKNS, the total cost of this residential has been reduced from the estimated £290.00 a head, to £275.00 a head.

As a school, we have already started paying for venues and accommodation and will continue to book and pay for transport, venues and meals as we progress towards the trip. Therefore, we must receive payment in full by the end of May 2024. We have set up an instalment payment plan in the Gateway and the details are as follows:

Total Cost: £275.00

Less Deposit: £30.00

Balance Due: £245.00

Payment 1: £35.00 due by 31st October 2023
Payment 2: £30.00 due by 30th November 2023
Payment 3: £30.00 due by 31st December 2023
Payment 4: £30.00 due by 31st January 2024
Payment 5: £30.00 due by 29th February 2024
Payment 6: £30.00 due by 31st March 2024
Payment 7: £30.00 due by 30th April 2024
Payment 8: £30.00 due by 31st May 2024

Should you cancel your child's place on this residential, any fees paid up to the point of cancellation are non-refundable as school has already started paying for bookings and will continue to do so up until the date of the residential. When a parent cancels a place on a trip or residential, we would usually only be able to offer a refund providing we could get a refund or credit from the venue. In the case of the London residential, tickets, accommodation and transport are booked far in advance and we are not always able to obtain a refund from the venue. It is also a very time consuming and complex exercise removing someone from a residential, particularly the London residential, so please ensure your child is happy to attend before you start making payments.

Kit list and offsite consent and emergency contact form will be sent out nearer the time.

We are already looking forward to another exciting residential.

Kind regards,

Admin Team



Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37-95F
to 01769-580512
er admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended sojely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.